Dear Andrew,

Please find the Town Council's comments on the current round of consultation. If you would like to discuss anything with me or if anything is unclear please give me a call.

The District Councillors for Dereham have been copied in so that they are aware of the comments from the Town Council.

The Council has asked me to point out that it is particularly concerned with MM33 and the redrawing of the settlement boundary. Over many years the Town Council has successfully established a clear buffer to protect the amenity of shillings lane – the proposed modification could undo all that work.

Please confirm that these comments have been received and will be submitted to the inspector.

Thank you

Dereham Town Council 11 July 2019